
EU-ASEAN
BUSINESS COUNCIL

2nd June 2017

Commissioner Malmström 
European Commission 
200 Rue de la Loi 
1049 Bruxelles 
Belgium

By Post & By E-mail

Dear Commissioner,

EU-ASEAN Business Council

On 2nd and 3rd October 2017, the EU-ASEAN Business Council will again be bringing a delegation of European 
Business Leaders from ASEAN to Brussels. I am writing today to ask if it would be possible for us to meet you 
and your team. We would appreciate an opportunity to build on our dialogue in Manila in April this year and to 
share current views from the region. This will be a timely visit as the EU-ABC will have just released the 2017 
ASEAN Business Sentiment Survey (link to 2016 survey: https://www.eu-asean.eu/single-post/2017/01/ll/EU- 
ABC-Publishes-2016-Business-Sentiment-Survev-European-businesses-planning-expansion-in-ASEAN-
confident-of-profit-outlook).
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